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July 1, 2016

Southern Wisconsin Foods will be closing its restaurant at 2000 E. Main Street in Reedsburg, Wisconsin.
The last day of business will be Sept. 1, 2016. At that time, our franchise agreement is up with Burger
King Corporation and we have elected not to renew it. Burger King Corporation is working with other
Burger King franchise groups in the hopes that they can find a group willing to keep it open, but it is too
early to discuss any progress they may or may not be making.

At present the Reedsburg Burger King employs 2 full time managers, 6 full time crew members, and 14
part time crew members. All employees will be offered transfers to Burger King locations in Wisconsin
Dells, Lake Delton, Deforest or Madison. Or, if one would choose, there are other locations throughout
Wisconsin that we could arrange a transfer to. We understand that we do not meet the legal
requirement for reporting this closure, as our workforce is too small, but wanted the Department of
Workforce Development to be aware.
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